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Website: www.lancastercampground.org 

The Camp Ground News 
 

This is an official publication of the Lancaster Camp Meeting & Church Assembly Association, Inc.  

Published and distributed without charge and for the benefit of all cottage owners and residents at 

Lancaster Camp Ground, 2151 W Fair Ave., Lancaster, OH  43130. 

Phone (740) 653-2119 

 Greetings from the GM ~ 

I have a few items to share this month: 

• We have the Association approved Lease and Rules & Regulations in the office for pick up. 

• We have a new vehicle stickers for all residents living on the grounds. If you have a vehicle 

that does not currently have a sticker identifying your vehicle while on the grounds please 

come to the office as soon as possible to have one assigned to your vehicle. It is important 

for our staff to be able to identify each vehicle so we can get ahold of you if necessary 

(removal, utility work ect.) 

• Signs… please DO NOT POST political signs!! It is prohibited on the Camp Ground. 

• The Cafeteria will be closing on Sunday, September 6th. Chef Kristi and her family have 

been a blessing to LCG this season! They love the Camp Ground and we love them! They 

will be missed when they travel south during the winter, but we look forward to their return 

in the spring! 

• The RV Park will be open for winter RVer’s. We are keeping sites 1-14 open. We have had 

several requests for over winter sites, so we are going to give it a try. For the 20/21 season 

we will be protecting our water source and the RV’s will sign an agreement to protect from 

the spicket to their RV’s 

• Remember if you have a complaint it needs to be in writing!!  

Thank you, and have a wonderful September!! 

Tina 
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Thank you to all who are helping to maintain our Blessing Box. 

A few reminders during these warm months regarding food items, please 

only non-perishables, & please check expiration dates. 

In regard to non-food items please make sure everything is clean and 

usable. 

Many have and continue to be Blessed thru this ministry. Thank You!!  

 

 
             

 

 

Creighton Corner Nourishment 

Breakfast is back!! The Creighton Corner Committee is serving 

breakfast on Saturdays from 8:30am – 10:30am. Come join in 

the fellowship!!  

August 1, 2020 Annual Association Meeting 

Minutes 

The Board of Trustees approved the minutes of the August 1, 2020 Annual 

Association meeting . Copies are available by request in the office for residents 

who would like to review them. If you have any corrections, please submit 

them in writing. 
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Sweet Summer Night 
Dessert Party & Fundraiser 

All you care to eat dessert extravaganza $15 per person 

September 12, 2020 

6pm-8pm 

In the Cafeteria  
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September 8th         LRP in Activity Building @ 6pm 

September 14th   Grounds in Activity Building @ 6pm 

September 15th     Town Hall Meeting in Activity Building @ 6pm 

September 21st         Board Meeting in Activity Building @ 6pm 

September 24th        Finance Meeting in Activity Building @ 4pm 

 

Social Distancing must/will be observed at all activities. 


